

## The Corporation of the Town of Tillsonburg

Date: May 10, 2016

From: Donna Wilson, Town Clerk

RE: Bill 180, Workers Day of Mourning Act

Please be advised that Tillsonburg Town Council at its meeting held on May 9, 2016, passed the following resolution:

THAT the Town of Tillsonburg supports Bill 180, Workers Day of Mourning Act, 2016;

AND THAT a copy of this support resolution be sent to MP, Dave MacKenzie, MPP, Ernie Hardeman, AMO, all Ontario Municipalities and the Oxford Regional Labour Council.

Carried

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Donna Wilson Town Clerk

Cc: The Honourable MP Dave MacKenzie Sent via email: dave.mackenzie.c1a@parl.gc.ca
The Honourable MPP Ernie Hardeman Sent via email: Hardeman@execulink.com
Association of Municipalities Ontario Sent via email: amo@amo.on.ca
Ontario Regional Labour Council Sent via email oxfordlabourcouncil.gmail.com